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This Side of Home ​by Renee Watson 

Hello and Welcome! 

The ELA Department at Cass Technical High School would like to first and foremost extend a huge 
welcome to the Class of 2024! We are so excited to meet each of you and share in your growth as 
thinkers and writers over the next four years! We are going to be hosting  a summer read where we 
plan on engaging in short discussions about the book through Microsoft Teams. ​Please acquire ​This 
Side of Home ​by Renee Watson by July 12, 2020​.  This is a novel that is about the changes that two 
twin girls in Portland, Oregon experience as they go through their senior year of high school. It 
expresses the ways friendships and relationships can alter as people grow into their emerging 
identities. We are very excited to get reading!  


